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Resolution for ACR AGM 2019


[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Title of Resolution 
[bookmark: _iqtsn7v82m6k]SMOKING IN PUBLIC PLACES LENIENCY


Name of individual submitting the resolution
Cynthia Busuttil,  ACR Executive Committee Member


Background Information
According to LEGAL NOTICE 23 of 2010, as amended by Legal Notices 493 of 2011 and 254 of 2013 and Act XVI of 2018.

"enclosed area" means any space covered by a roof and  enclosed by more than one wall or side, regardless of the  material used for the roof, wall or sides, and regardless of  whether the structure is permanent or not; (http://www.justiceservices.gov.mt/DownloadDocument.aspx?app=lom&itemid=9756&l=1)



Justifications, reasons and current situations to be addressed

· This law is ignored widely by commercial interests who allow their patrons to smoke in their open-air areas, which are covered according to the description in Legal Notice mentioned above, that strictly forbids this practice.  
· This results in second-hand inhalation of smoke by other patrons, including children and babies.
· The current practice widely allows their patrons to smoke in the open-air even though they are within an area enclosed on more than one side and covered by a roof structure, generally but not exclusively during the winter months.  
· Owners choose to misinterpret the law in their favour and allow and facilitate smoking by providing ashtrays and not displaying No Smoking signs, ‘because they are outside’.

In addition, some places of entertainment still hold on to the first related law allowing designated rooms INSIDE for smoking, a law which was later modified in 2013. No smoking is legal in enclosed premises, such as clubs and restaurants. Designated inside areas are no longer legal (only limited to sleeping quarters such as a bedroom in a hotel).



Proposals/Recommendations
The Resolution strongly recommends that 
· the Smoking Law is re-activated especially where smoking is outside, in the interest of the public.
· ‘No Smoking’ signs must be displayed where appropriate according to the Law.
· No smoking must be allowed in these instances and management must caution anyone breaking this Law.
· The police must support such management by enforcing the Law.













image1.png





